
Slough Borough Council 

 
AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2021 

 

Local Audit And Accountability Act 2014 and Accounts And Audit 
Regulations 2015 

 

Notice is given that The Council’s appointed auditor has completed the audit of the accounts 

ending 31 March 2021, and a disclaimer of opinion on the financial statements was issued 

by the auditor on 12th December 2024.  

This means that the appointed auditor has been unable to obtain sufficient appropriate 

evidence to provide a basis for an audit opinion of the prepared financial statements. 

Any local government elector for the area to which the accounts relate may inspect and 

make copies of the Statement of Accounts.  

The accounts will be available for inspection on application to the Executive Director of 

Finance and Commercial Service (S151), Slough Borough Council, Observatory House 

25 Windsor Road, Slough SL1 2EL during normal office hours. 

The Statement of Accounts are also available on the Council’s website at 2020-2021 

published statement of accounts – Slough Borough Council 

https://www.slough.gov.uk/downloads/download/669/2020-2021-published-statement-of-accounts
https://www.slough.gov.uk/downloads/download/669/2020-2021-published-statement-of-accounts

